
 

 

It turned out to be a beautiful 

weekend to be at the 2015 

Autorama at Detroit's Cobo 

hall.  Four CEMA members 

were included in the club dis-

play, Mike Mordardski and his 

1970 Plymouth Cuda, Jim Uhls 

and his 1959 Opel GT, Kevin 

Behnke and his 1969 Roadrun-

ner and Bruce Weeks and his 
1968 Corvair (see pictures).  

More than 1,000 cars, trucks, 

motorcycles,  and some non-

motorized vehicles took part in 

the three day show with an 

estimated 175,000 spectators.  

Trophies and cash prizes were 

awarded to over 100 partici-

pants, and the CEMA members 

received four awards, including 

a first place trophy. 

Mike Mordarski received 1st 

place in his category , 68'-70' 

Restored, while 

Kevin Behnke received 4th place 

in the same category Jim Uhls 

received 1st place in his catego-

ry, Import , and he also received 

a Special Achievement Award.                                                                     

Thanks again to Mike Mordarski, 

Kevin Behnke, Jim Uhls and 

Bruce Weeks for showing off 

their sweet rides.  Also, a big 

thanks to Tim 

Leslie, chair person 

for the event, and 

volunteers Jona-
than Leslie, Marc 

Rozman, Lou Belli, 

Bill Lethemon, and 

Bob Metzger. 
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Up coming events 
Join your fellow CEMA 

members for the Auto 

Detailing Demonstration 

on Saturday, April 18, 

2015 at 10:00 AM at the 

Walter P Chrysler Muse-

um. Registration opens 

March 31st. See Mem-

bers Only Section for 

more info and registra-

tion. 

Meadowbrook Theater 

Show 
Coming May 15th will 

be our annual trip to 

Meadowbrook to do the 

Car Show and see a 

show. Watch for details 

coming soon. 

CEMA Car Show 
Saturday June 6th is the 

day of our BIG car show. 

This show is one of the 

best shows in the area! It 

takes a great club to put 

on a great show! It also 

takes many volunteers! 

We need MANY volun-

teers, so if you can, 

please give a couple 

hours of your time to 

help out. Contact  one of 

the Operating Committee 

Members, or come to 

one of the monthly club 

meetings and volunteer.  

See events calendar for 

up coming meeting 

dates. 



 

 

Kart to Kart Event 

On a sunny but cold Saturday afternoon, CEMA members gathered at Kat2Kart for some go-cart 

racing.  The racers competed in 2 races, and the racing was fierce!!The carts at Kart2Kart are very 

fast and give the driver a work out, but it was all fun! After the races, some of the group headed over 

to Fuduckers for some great burgers and great conversation 

 

AS SEEN ON              

AUTOWEEK WEBSITE 

AFTER AUTORAMA, 

MEMBER JIM UHLS 

AND HIS OPEL GT 

 

 

This is the first edition of the CEMA 

Times, this is going to be a Quarterly  

publication. If you have any ideas for 

an article or wish to submit an inter-

esting article, please forward them to 

Tim Leslie at                                        

communications@cemaclub.org  

Thank You! 


